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MESSAGE FROM THE PREMIER 
 

I’d like to send my very best wishes to everyone taking part in the African Music and 
Cultural Festival. 
 
Victoria’s proud African communities enrich our state so much, and the Festival is an 
opportunity to come together to celebrate and showcase the cultural heritage of all 54 
African countries. 
 
Now in its tenth year, the African Music and Cultural Festival has a diverse and exciting 
program of live entertainment, cultural performances, and amazing food. 
 
Victoria is proud of our diversity and the events and festivals which foster cultural 
understanding and community connection. 
 
None of this would be possible without the hard-working community and cultural 
organisations who make the festival bigger and better, year after year.  
 
Our Government is proud to support the African Music and Cultural Festival, and thank 
you for all that you do. 
 
 
Hon. Jacinta Allan MP 
Premier of Victoria 

 
 


